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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Isaac Hernandez <isaacarte@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 12:23 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: STRUCTURES, TUESDAY 7/25, ITEM # 3

Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors, 
I'm writing as a concerned Santa Barbara resident of 30 years who has seen the impact of hoop houses in other 
parts of the world. I believe they should be subject to an ordinance so that plastic waste, aesthetics and other 
impacts are considered. 
Thank you very much. 
Best regards, 
Isaac Hernandez 
Owner, Mercury Press International 


